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May 2023 

Shalom to all Shoshanah Campus Arielniks, 

One quarter of 2023 has already passed us by. We are just over two months away from 

classes beginning. Shoshanah Campus is buzzing with activity. Only by the Lord’s 

strength and grace are we able to get things ready before the teachers and students 

start arriving. The teachers come prepared to be used by the Lord to help grow and 

mature the students. This is accomplished through in-depth, scholarly teaching of the 

Scriptures. The students come with great expectations. They know that their walk with 

the Lord will be enriched as they learn more about Him (2 Peter 3:18). It is a great 

opportunity to learn the Scriptures from a Messianic Jewish perspective. 

Ariel’s Shoshanah Campus exists for this very purpose. Of course, there are 

many added benefits to spending a week or more here in the middle of the beautiful 

Adirondacks: quality time with the Lord on walks or hikes; meeting new friends; sitting 

with Bible scholars at the dinner table or perhaps the beach; rowing a kayak on Trout 

Pond; learning Messianic dances; being overwhelmed under a canopy of stars created 

by our God... the list is long. 

Above: Jamie Howen, one of our 2022-students, used the afternoon hours to pick Dr. Fruchtenbaum’s 
brain and get a personal Bible study. 
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There is still room to sign up for a life-changing adventure at Shoshanah Campus 

this summer. Whether you are a pastor, missionary, ministry leader, or just an average 

Joe like me (pun intended), don’t hesitate to sign up today! 

Joe Azevedo 
Campus Supervisor 

Ariel’s Shoshanah Campus 

Left: Time for questions after class with Mottel Baleston. Right: Dr. Mark Adler (right) took a few 
students up on top of Whiteface Mountain near the Shoshanah Campus. 

Above: Every Wednesday, the students gather at the entrance of the Shoshanah Campus for a group 
picture. 


